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PLEASE REMEMBER – PER THE IRS - YOUR REFUND COULD BE DELAYED BY 21 DAYS OR MORE
To our valued tax client:
The IRS has informed the tax preparer community to notify our clients that your 2019 tax refund could be delayed by 21 or more days, from the date your tax return was filed.  Please remember, once we file your 2019 tax return timely and electronically, we have no control over the time it will take for the IRS to review and deposit or mail your 2019 tax refund.
We recommend that you consider keeping a watchful eye on both your Federal (IRS) and State tax refunds by using our website to guide you to the respective Federal (IRS) or State website. These websites will provide you the most up-to-date information regarding the status and processing of your 2019 tax refund(s).
Rognan & Associates’ website has links (see on the left hand side of the web page) that connect you to both the Federal (IRS) and Missouri Department of Revenue. Please go to:
http://www.rognanandassociates.com
· Click on “Check IRS Refund Status” - for your FEDERAL (IRS) 2019 tax refund. There are step-by-step instructions on how to get an update on your refund. REMINDER- You must have your 2019 federal tax return in hand to reference the information requested.

The IRS DOES NOT recommend you call to request the status of your Federal (IRS) 2019 tax refund. The IRS online system is the most efficient method of obtaining your 2019 tax refund status. After filling in the required fields, you will be given an estimated date to receive your Federal (IRS) 2019 tax refund.

· Click on “Missouri Check Refund Status” - for your Missouri STATE 2019 tax refund. There are step-by-step instructions on how to get an update on your refund. REMINDER- You must have your 2019 state tax return in hand to reference the information requested.

You have the option of calling the Missouri Department of Revenue at (573) 526-TAXX (8299). However, the State’s online website system is the most efficient method of obtaining the MO State 2019 tax refund status. After filling in the required fields, you will be given an estimated date to receive your MO State 2019 tax refund.

Respectfully, we at Rognan & Associates, sincerely thank you for your continued business and support.  If we can be of any further assistance, please let us know! 
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